
Village of Kincaid 

115 Central Ave. Kincaid, IL 62540 
 

 

The Village of Kincaid is accepting sealed bids from August 18th, 2025 to September 5th, 2025 for 
a 1997 Sweeprite Street Sweeper, a 1984 Blue Dump truck and a Massey Ferguson PTO driven 
disc mower. 

All will be sold “as is” and can be viewed upon request. No minimum bid requirements.  All bids 
will be reviewed at 6:00 p.m. on September 8th, 2025 at the Village of Kincaid Regular Board 
Meeting.  In the event of a tie, all bids will be refused, and the matter will be rebid via seal 
again. 

Sealed bids shall be plainly marked on the envelope with the bidder’s name and address and 
with the words “Bid for sale of year and vehicle type”.  

All Bids can be hand delivered or mailed to the Village Hall Office, 115 Central Ave, Kincaid, IL 
62540 and received by September 5th at 3:00 p.m. 

The Village has the right to refuse any and all bids. 

Any further questions contact Village Hall at 217-237-4713. 

 


